---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Thu, Sep 10, 2020 at 8:46 AM

Subject: Re: Sweetwaters Cafe

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

Not sure if you can get this on the agenda at this point, but after review, | would recommend that the Selectboard approve this application for a Common Victualer's
License for Sweetwaters Coffee and Tea, to be located at 19 South Main Street, Natick.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
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